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It’s Heart Month!





2/16		President’s Day - closed 





4/3-4/6	Good Friday/Easter - closed





5/25		Memorial Day - closed





7/3		Independence Day Weekend - closed





9/7		Labor Day - closed





11/3		Election Day - closed


11/26-27	Thanksgiving - closed





12/24-1/1/16    Christmas/New Year’s - closed








Time to check your heart health!





The children will be enjoying many “heart” activities this month, as they enjoy St. Valentine’s Day. In a child’s world, friends, candy, flowers, kisses and expressions of affection are naïve and sweet. If only the world were as perfect and lovely as that!





In reality, the world is both a beautiful place and also a place where tragic things happen. We have to deal with heart-breaking sickness, job loss, betrayal and other distressing events in life.





Even Christians can become bitter and resentful.





The story behind the real St. Valentine is a little unclear, but we know he endured hardship while remaining faithful to Christ. He was known for showing great love, in spite of his suffering.





Life is challenging because sin came into the world through Adam. The Book of Romans says that “all have sinned and fall short of the glory of God.” Romans also says that “God demonstrates his own love for us in this: While we were still sinners, Christ died for us.”





Ash Wednesday, February 18, marks the beginning of Lent. During Lent, we come face to face with our true nature as both sinner and saint. We are born into sin, destined to become nothing but dust because our hearts are turned away from God. Yet, God does not want this for us. He sent His Son Jesus to become the way back to Him. Through faith, our hearts are changed so that we respond to God with love and inherit eternal life.





Love is everything. It is the very essence of life itself.





So check your heart. If it is filled with grudges, hatred and selfishness, you need to take some action to save your life.





Make an appointment with the Great Physician. There is nothing Jesus Christ cannot heal.















































God Says





Search me, O God, and know my heart; test me and know my anxious thoughts. See if there is any offensive way in me, and lead me in the way everlasting. ~ Psalm 139:23-24, NIV
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Is Christianity about suffocating us in rules and regulation? Not at all says St. Paul.





It is for freedom that Christ has set us free. Stand firm, then, and do not let yourselves be burdened again by a yoke of slavery. �Galatians 5:1-2

















Special Dates





We have just one spot for infants and it is not until January 2016! Don’t wait. Your deposit is refundable with notice, so there is no financial risk.





All of our rooms are into hearts and flowers this month. Friday, 2/13, there will be celebrations in every room for Valentine’s Day. Double check with your teachers to see what they are planning.





Tiny Tots and Supertots are learning about friends and the friendship of Jesus. They are also learning about how we express love with hugs and kisses. In addition, Tiny Tots are learning nursery rhymes.





Preschoolers love Valentine’s Day, too. But, they are also into Groundhog Day, Chinese New Year and President’s Day! Lots of special days on the calendar this month!





Older Toddler themes include love, weather, Valentine’s Day, Groundhog Day and President’s Day. The class is also learning that Jesus grew and children grow, too. They will be painting with rain. How will they do that?





Pre-K registration is beginning. If your child will be 3-years-old by October 1 of this year, you may want to consider the Pre-K 3 class which meets Tuesday and Thursday mornings beginning after Labor Day. There is no registration fee for daycare children, but you will need to fill out a registration form. The additional charge of $102 per month will begin in July and end in June of the following year (2016). 











Classroom Highlights





Please see the new, improved website for up-to-date information. � HYPERLINK "http://www.mlumc.org" ��www.mlumc.org�.





February





16	President’s Day:	Closed


18	Ash Wednesday: Lent begins

















Happy Birthday To You!








Children:	Abram B.	2/4	1 year


		Charlie S.	2/10	1 year


		Jacey V.	2/12	5 years


		Sam T.		2/13 	5 years


		Grady A.	2/21 	3 years





Teachers:	Miss Cathy	2/18


							


		


		





		


		


					

















		














		


		





	


			


	





Winter Watch


This month’s newsletter will be the last time you see this notice until November!





Delays or cancellations are a nuisance for everyone, but they are a reality. PLEASE check before making the drive!





We will post delays or cancellations on WPXI, WTAE and KDKA TV by 5:30am. Their websites list us as Mt. Lebanon Weekday Ministries or MLUMC Weekday Ministries. 





Check more than one station. Why? Their computer systems are sometimes slow to catch up!























Reminders for Parents





1.  Payments are due by the 15th.


2.  Keep your kids home with fever, vomiting or diarrhea. This is mandated by the County Health Department.


3.  Please use permanent markers to label your child’s things.


4.  Wash your child’s hands before entering the room.


5.  Make sure we have a change of clothing for your child that is consistent with the weather.


6.  Do not let strangers into the building. Use your door code. If you do not have the code, you must report to the office entrance.


  

















